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October 5 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
                                             
                                           Fun on the field with wellies.  
Just to clarify for those asking today, as the weather gets more autumnal children can come 
into school in wellies and/or change into wellies during the day for playtimes and lunchtimes. 
They will still need their school shoes with them in school. Children can leave wellies in school 
all week if you wish. These can be sent home on Friday for the weekend 
. 
 
Catching up on a few gaps in learning 
  
If, due to lockdown, we have found your child has a few little gaps in their  
key learning skills we have sent a letter to you today to give you information  
about how we will be helping your child. This explains how we’d like you to help too. Please 
don’t be worried at all if you have a letter, as we just want to help your child catch up on these 
things quickly now as this will really help them in the year ahead. 
 
 
 
                             Warm clothing and Covid guidance re rooms 
 It has been good to see children with extra layers today and fortunately the weather hasn’t 
been quite as bad as on Friday last week! Just to reassure Parents/Carers; children will not 
be left to sit in the cold, we will have plenty of active times each day and school heating will 
go on as necessary as usual. It is still very important to keep good ventilation in the building 
and in rooms, and we will have windows open for air flow as per the Government guidance. 
Doors have been open where possible in the better weather and that will continue as the 
weather allows. Teachers will make sensible judgement on this for their classes. 
 
SNAP SEND Survey Please find attached a survey you may wish to complete if your child 
has SEND needs that the Parent Carer Forum has circulated to schools. 
 
Harvest gifts Thank you for the tins and packets that have already been donated for Harvest 
Festival. Harvest will be celebrated across the school on Friday and donations of £1 will be 
sent to the Diocese Appeal and food stuffs will be delivered at the weekend. 
Many thanks for any donations you are able to make,  

Jane Spencer    

Head teacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

